
 

 

 

 

 

March 13, 2020 

All, 
 
Again this week the only retirement related activity was with HB 2165 (Ross) which reduces the number 
of MoDOT Commissioners on the MPERS Board from 3 to 1.  The House Pensions Committee changed 
the terms of the elected active members of the board so they are no longer elected in the same year as 
the elected retired members. 

 The Committee then voted the amended bill Do Pass out of the Committee.  

The Senate adjourned for Spring Break a week early due to the Coronavirus. The House Budget 
Committee is meeting on Sunday in an effort to get the Budget finished next week and then leave for 
their Spring Break.   

With all that is going on with Coronavirus, we will see how this all plays out. 

 
Mike Morris 

 
 

LEGISLATIVE UPDATE 

From Mike Morris… 


